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February 25, 2021
Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Having a sunny, 50 degree day is certainly a welcomed change to all of the snow we have been experiencing. The students
finally had an opportunity to go outside for recess, which was long overdue.

Virtual learning parameters are being sent home in the white envelope today. | know this can be confusing, and
frustrating, so | hope this helps to explain things a little better.

MAP testing will continue until March 5. We ask that your child arrive at school on time for these testing days. If they arrive
after a test has already begun, they will not be admitted into the class until the testing is complete.

The additional re-registration information that went home last week is due February 26. Thisis also the date that
academic fees for next year will be taken out of your FACTS account. Should you have any questions please contact the
office. Also included in this virtual white envelope is information about financial aid. The deadline for filing is March 31.
We have provided the financial aid website links on our school website.

Finally, we will also be attending Stations of the Cross as a school for the first time tomorrow, and all throughout Lent.
Thank you to Mrs. Foret and the eight-grade for facilitating this. Lenten mission boxes also went home this week, and are
due back by March 25. Our school will also be doing another service project this Lenten season called “Blankets of Hope.”
More information on that program will be sent home soon.

Stay safe everyone, and as always you are in my prayers.

Principal

221 MacArthur Avenue ¢ Sayreville, NJ 08872-1041



